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Waikato District Council’s 
draft 2024/25 Annual Plan



Why an Annual Plan this year?
Water services – 35% of our expenditure
• Watercare contract
• change to Government policy – “Local Water Done 

Well”
• no known affordable option at this time

Roading – 22% of our expenditure
• Government priorities
• Funding

Valuations
• figures not known until May

Uncertainty 
around…



Our challenges
Bridges are 38% more 
expensive to build than three 
years ago
Roads and water supply 
systems are 27% more 
expensive to build than three 
years ago
Sewage systems are 30% 
more expensive to build than 
three years ago

Affordability- $$$$
• inflation 
• operational costs*
Compliance
• regulations
• new Standards
Growth
• higher than expected

*electricity, fuel, insurance, cleaning and labour



2024/25 Annual Plan



For 100 rates $$$…



Rates
Next year (2024/25) we are investing…

$77m on roads– last year it was $54.4m 

$65.5m on wastewater – last year it was $57.8m

$32.8m on water – last year it was $23.6m

$17.2m on stormwater – last year it was $4.9m

$15.7m on parks and reserves – last year it was $11.6m

$9.3m on upgrading community facilities – last year it was $2.5m

$6.1m on maintenance of buildings – last year it was $4.8m

$1.9m on footpaths and cycleways – last year it was $400,000

..are 62% of our income

A 1% rates increase gives us 
$866,000 additional income

Proposed rates increase of 
13.75% = $12m 



Valuations
Waikato District – 33,000 properties

Rating envelope - $144m

Average valuation – 20% increase

The average valuation increase tells 
Council what each of its 33,000 properties 
should pay as a portion of the $144m –
NOT the average they will pay in a rates 
increase.



Managing affordability
We started this process with a proposed 18% average general rates increase to do 
everything we would like to do in 2024/25

This was reduced to 13.75% through a combination of:

• savings

• efficiencies 

• delaying some work

• increases to some fees (user pays)



General [proposed] rate increase of 13.75%



General [proposed] rate increase of 13.75%



General [proposed] rate increase of 13.75%



What happens next?
Public feedback on the draft Annual Plan 25 March - 26 April 

• includes 18 drop-in sessions across Waikato district

Council listens to in-person feedback (hearings) May 

Council makes decisions based on your feedback May-June 

The final 2024/25 Annual Plan is signed off and is operational from 1 July 2024



Tell us what you think….
Visit our website waikatodistrict.govt.nz/say-it

Call into one of our customer services centres

Email info@waidc.govt.nz

Call on 0800 492 452

mailto:info@waidc.govt.nz
tel:0800492452


Waikato District Council

Thank you


